
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy-
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 1:46 PM
To: Tinkler, Charles; Uhle, Jennifer; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: Re: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

I appreciate your view Charlie, however my view is that the peer review has done its work and their comments have been
incorporated and we've moved on to incorporate some staff comments and clean up the document some. Everyone who
has reviewed the new rev (2a) thinks it is a much better product. Jennifer is reviewing it and you and Jason also need to
review it this afternoon so Jennifer can have all input upon which to make a final decision. The changes are not extensive
and will not take a long time to review, but they do need your review today. Thanks.

From: Tinkler, Charles
To: Gibson, Kathy; Uhle, Jennifer; Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Fri May 21 12:56:51 2010
Subject: RE: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

I think it is most important to send the ACRS the version we sent to the peer review and not yet another interim
version.

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 12:25 PM
To: Schaperow, Jason; Uhle, Jennifer; Tinkler, Charles
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi; Elkins, Scott
Subject: Re: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

Jason/Charlie,
Please review the new rev. 2 (I think Scott is calling it rev 2a) this afternoon. There is a redline version (compared to rev
1) available that takes no more than an hour or so to review the changes. If you don't have it I can send it to you. It doesn't
have the exec summary changes but as you note that is a couple paragraphs added to the end of the summary document
and also an easy review.

It is important that we send ACRS our best available effort.

Thanks!

From: Schaperow, Jason
To: Uhle, Jennifer
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Yerokun, Jimi; Tinkler, Charles; Elkins, Scott
Sent: Fri May 21 11:35:43 2010
Subject: SOARCA NUREG - version for ACRS review

Hi Jennifer,

On Tuesday, Scott Elkins sent Hossein Nourbakhsh the SOARCA NUREG (Rev 1) for ACRS review in

preparation for the June 21 ACRS meeting on SOARCA.

This morning, Scott called me. He is off today, but he wanted to let me know that Kathy and he developed a
version of the SOARCA NUREG (Rev 2) for the ACRS to review instead of Rev 1. Rev 2 differs from Rev 1 in
at least 3 ways:
-the Executive Summary has been removed
-part of the Executive Summary has been appended to the end of the NUREG as a new chapter (Chapter 6)
-Sandia has made other changes in response to NRC staff comments
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Scott asked me to check with you regarding whether you want us to proceed with sending Rev 2 to Hossein

Nourbakhsh today.

Please note that Jimi is not in today, and neither Charlie nor I have reviewed Rev 2.

Thanks,
Jason
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